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  Mastering Real Estate Mathematics William L. Ventolo,1989 Contents:
Percentages, Fractions and Decimals; Commissions; Sale Price, List Price and
Net Income; Area and Volume; Appraisal; Finance; Taxes; Legal Descriptions;
Proration; Closing; Time Value of Money; Includes Answer Key. Examples and
exercises take readers step-by-step from simple to complex calculations.
  Guide to Global Real Estate Investment Trusts Stefano Simontacchi,Ilona
McElroy,Rosaleen Carey,2022-09-19 The global listed property sector has been
characterized by a variety of noteworthy developments in recent times, the
proliferation of real estate investment trust-type structures in countries
around the world key among them. Despite an uncertain economic environment,
REITs have proven their ability to promote institutional real estate
investments in global financial markets. This highly practical book features
a comprehensive analysis of both the legal and tax underpinnings of REIT-
friendly legislation in a variety of the world’s most significant
jurisdictions. With regard to the legal framework, the structure and
functioning of a REIT are carefully investigated and explained. In terms of
tax issues, the book focuses on such key issues as: REIT formation, operation
and liquidation; mergers, acquisitions and dispositions; and planning for
public and private REIT offerings and re-securitizations. REITs are
inherently complex, and their interplay with tax treaties further compounds
the complexity. This highly accessible yet authoritative work is the perfect
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decision-making tool for any professional looking for perspective and
guidance on the challenges and opportunities REITs engender.
  Mastering Real Estate Mathematics Ralph Tamper,2002-05-03 Help your
students overcome math anxiety with this comprehensive workbook that improves
math skill and prepares students for actual real estate practice. This must
have text features step by step instructions for the mathmematical
calculations required of real estate professionals. Highlights are: * Over 60
problems give students plenty of practice in each area. * Step by step
instructions simplify even the most complex calculations. * Workbook format
is ideal for both classroom and home study. * Free Instructor Resource Guide
includes learning objectives, instructional strategies, exam book, answer
keys, and a PowerPoint presentation.
  Principles of Real Estate Practice in New Jersey: 2nd Edition Stephen
Mettling,David Cusic,Jane Somers,2020-07-04 Principles of Real Estate
Practice in New Jersey contains the essentials of the national and New Jersey
real estate law, principles, and practices necessary for basic competence as
a real estate professional and as mandated by New Jersey license law. It is
based on our highly successful and popular national publication, Principles
of Real Estate Practice, which is in use in real estate schools nationwide.
The text is tailored to the needs of the pre-license student. It is designed
to - make it easy for students to learn the material and pass their real
estate exam - prepare students for numerous career applications - stress
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practical, rather than theoretical, skills and knowledge. Principles of Real
Estate Practice in New Jersey is streamlined, direct and to-the-point. It
includes multiple learning reinforcements. It has a student-oriented
organization, both within each chapter and from chapter to chapter. Its
examples and exercises are grounded in the authors’ many years in real estate
education. Table of Contents The Real Estate Business Rights in Real Estate
Interests and Estates Ownership Encumbrances and Liens Transferring and
Recording Title to Real Estate Leasing Essentials Land Use Planning and
Control Legal Descriptions Fundamentals of Contract Law National Agency
Listing Agreements: An Overview General Brokerage Practices Overview of
Conveyance Contracts Real Estate Market Economics Appraising and Estimating
Market Value Real Estate Finance Real Estate Investment Real Estate Taxation
Professional Practices Closings Overview of Licensing and Regulation Risk
Management Property Management The New Jersey Regulatory Environment New
Jersey Brokerage Regulations New Jersey Agency and Business Practices New
Jersey Real Estate Contracts New Jersey Housing Regulations Other New Jersey
Laws and Practices Glossary of Residential Style and Construction Terms
Glossary of General Real Estate Terms Index For students looking for a New
Jersey exam prep book, we publish New Jersey Real Estate License Exam Prep
  Real Estate and Taxes! Vernon Hoven,1998
  Calculator Mathematics for the Real Estate Professional Lawrence R.
Rosen,1978 Calculator Mathematics for the Real Estate Professional has two
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objectives: 1) to show you how to correctly answer the mathematics questions
on a real estate licensing examination for salespersons or brokers; 2) to be
a time-saving reference for real estate professionals, investors, tenants,
accountants, lenders, and attorneys. Even those who are capable of performing
complex mathematical computations will welcome the practicality of having the
formulas and methods contained in one easy-to-use reference and will benefit
from the short-cut, time-saving techniques described, including—how to
determine in seconds (without handbooks or tables) the monthly payment on a
mortgage loan, the outstanding loan balance at any particular point in time,
or the interest portion of mortgage payments for a given year. The first ten
chapters explain the various computations one will encounter in licensing
examinations and everyday practice. The last three chapters describe how to
use a pocket calculator to quickly solve these computations, and provide the
method of solving more complex and advanced problems such as: computation of
the area of unusually shaped land areas and the various calculations related
to ‘balloon mortgages. Examples are given for an algebraic language
calculator and a reverse Polish calculator as well as for a basic four
function model. Real estate practitioners who master the time-saving skills
explained will increase their productivity, listings, commissions, and
professionalism.
  Legal, Tax and Accounting Strategies for the Canadian Real Estate Investor
Steven Cohen,George Dube,2010-10-12 Legal, Tax and Accounting Strategies for
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the Canadian Real Estate Investor begins and ends with the premise that
buying property in Canada can be a smart, safe and successful way to invest
your money. However, like most things in life, success requires hard work.
You need to do your homework, understand what you are buying, and know the
pros and cons of various decisions. Most importantly, you also need to know
how to structure and maintain your investment. That's where we come in.
Experience is a good teacher-but its lessons can be nasty and, in the real
estate business, mistakes can cost you big bucks. Our goal with this book is
to help you do it right-the first time. Rest assured that this book covers a
vast range of topics and you're going to appreciate its breadth and depth if
you're wondering about things like whether: You should opt for a sole
proprietorship versus a partnership or corporate ownership strategy. There
are things you can do to manage the way HST impacts your real estate
investment business. You need information about the tax implications of a
real estate disposition. You can change your bookkeeping system to better
meet your needs and those of your accountant. Who Are We? This book was
written by two individuals whose collective experience in helping Canadians
make wise property investment decisions spans several decades. Steve Cohen is
a securities lawyer with a great deal of experience in the real estate
sector. George Dube is a chartered accountant whose knowledge is based on
many years of helping clients with their property buying needs. Both Steve
and George are real estate investors themselves. Working from this
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foundation, we have put together the definitive guide on how to build a
successful real estate portfolio in Canada from a legal, tax and accounting
perspective.
  The Real Estate Investor's Tax Guide Vernon Hoven,2003 In clear, simple
language, The Real Estate Investor's Tax Guide helps real estate
professionals and property owners understand the complicated area of real
estate investment tax law. Containing practical tax planning strategies,
sample forms, and warnings about costly planning errors, this is a must-have
reference for making sound investment strategies. This guide also discusses
taxation at the time of sale, like-kind exchange rules, real estate
investment during troubled times, and applying the passive loss regulations.
  New Jersey Register ,2006
  Real Estate Math Express Stephen Mettling,Ryan Mettling,2023-07-07 Real
Estate Math Express is a concise, easy-to-study test preparation guide to
help real estate students improve their real estate math scores to pass the
state licensing test. The primary feature of Real Estate Math Express is that
it contains all necessary formulas and practice questions in 100+ pages. This
enables you to truly cram for the math portion of your state’s licensure
test, memorize key formulas, and walk into the exam site having all the
essential material in your short-term memory! You simply cannot accomplish
this using competing lengthy exam prep books. If you want a truly rapid
review resource, Real Estate Math Express is for you. No frills, no lengthy
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explanations…..just key formulas, definitions, corresponding examples and
practice questions. Real Estate Math Express can be broken down into 6 major
units – Basic Math Primer, Real Property Applications, Valuation
Applications, Finance Applications, Investment Applications, and Tax &
Closing Applications. Each unit introduces each major real estate math topic
and its corresponding formula(s). After each unit is a practice quiz to
ensure mastery of each critical formula. Immediately after each quiz is an
answer key with step-by-step rationales. Once the math formulas have been
mastered, there are 110 sample questions for you to practice with. Each
practice exam question has both an answer and an explanation of the correct
answer at the end of the book. For additional real estate exam prep
materials, please check out Performance Programs Company's Principles of Real
Estate Practice and Real Estate License Exam Prep (RELEP) Series.
  Deeds for California Real Estate Mary Randolph,2007 Everything you need to
know about transferring real estate in California. Includes all the easy-to-
use forms and step-by-step instructions you need.
  Real Estate License Exam Calculation Workbook Josh Flagg,2023-03-22 The
Real Estate License Exam Calculation Workbook provides 250 calculation
questions to prepare for the demanding Real Estate License Exam. Master exam
topics with intensive practice in the areas you'll find on the test. All
questions are test-level difficulty and focused solely on helping you pass.
Whether you’re challenging the exam for the first time or trying again after
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an unsuccessful attempt, you will learn the critical skills needed to master
the exam. Included are practice exams for the following topics: • Land
Description and Development • Agency Agreements and Commissions • Mortgages
and Finance • Appraising Real Estate Values • Taxation and Assessment • Real
Estate Investment Analysis • Fundamental Math Concepts
  International Real Estate Handbook Christian H. Kälin,2005-09-27 This book
presents a comprehensive reference for real estate investors everywhere.
Covering the unique real-estate situations in seventeen key countries,
including the United States and Europe, it offers a unique international
overview of the real estate market.
  Cases and Materials on Real Estate Transfer, Finance, and Development Grant
S. Nelson,Dale A. Whitman,2006 The Seventh Edition continues the successful
format that has made this casebook one of the most successful in its field.
  Real Estate Math George Gaines, Jr.,David S. Coleman,Linda L. Crawford,1996
Understanding real estate transactions is essential to passing the real
estate exam and being a successful agent. Real Estate Math: Explanations,
Problems, Solutions, 5th Edition, will guide you step-by-step through every
type of math problem you will encounter in your new career. * Each chapter is
organized in sections for easy reference and self-paced learning. * Every
question and example is worked out completely, step-by-step, so you're never
confused about how to solve a problem. * Basic calculator keystrokes are
included with examples so you can learn how to solve problems more quickly
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and easily with the help of a calculator. * The pretest and two posttests
include solutions and are directly referenced to the exact chapter section
where the material is found. You can see immediately by the problems you miss
which sections need more review so you can save study time.
  State-by-State Guide to Commercial Real Estate Leases, Sixth Edition Mark
A. Senn,2015-12-15 State-by-State Guide to Commercial Real Estate Leases is
the only reference that cuts through the tangle of state laws and gathers
togetherand—in one two volume setand—the essential information you need to
know. It's all presented in a unique instant-access format that's quick and
easy to use. With the new Sixth Edition of State-by-State Guide to Commercial
Real Estate Leases, your days of fumbling through multiple titles for the
valuable information you need are over. Built around 51 comprehensive charts,
State-by-State Guide to Commercial Real Estate Leases reviews the relevant
statutes in each state that regulate every facet of commercial real estate
leasing. It gives you the statutes themselves, plus commentary explaining how
they are used, case law, citations of authority, and more. Whether you're in
private practice or part of an in-house legal group, this ready reference to
relevant statutes is sure to help you: Cut down research time Spot possible
problems early and correct or work around them Avoid costly and embarrassing
mistakes Protect yourself, your company, and/or your clients at every step
State-by-State Guide to Commercial Real Estate Leases is written by the top
real estate lawyers in each stateand—pre-eminent practitionersand—so you can
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be sure itand’s authoritative and accurate. Each expert contributor has
researched over 100 specific aspects of commercial real estate
leasingand—from assignments and subleases to tenant's obligations and
attorneys' feesand—to bring you the most complete and up-to-date coverage
available anywhere today.
  Guide for the New York Real Estate Salesperson Norman Weinberg,1988
  The Real Property Transfer Tax Wilma Smith Mayers,1966
  State-by-State Guide to Commercial Real Estate Leases, 2024 Edition Senn,
  Official Gazette Vietnam,2016-10
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